
Dear House Committee on Rules,  
  

I SUPPORT HB 2927 because I believe that our democracy means that one person = one vote.  

This bill will ensure that every vote counts and that the presidential candidate with the most 

votes wins. 
 

HB 2927 would enact the Interstate Compact for Agreement Among States to Elect the President 

by National Popular Vote, which would ensure that all participating states would award their 

Electoral College votes to the presidential candidate who receives the largest number of popular 

votes. The compact won't go into effect until enacted by states collectively holding a majority of 

the electoral vote (270 of the 538 electoral votes).  Currently, eleven states have enacted the law 

(making up 165 electoral votes).  Let's make Oregon the twelfth!  
  

Thank you, 
  

Jeff Cohen 

Philomath, OR 97370 

 

 


